Frank J. Bolaños, Chairman

DISCUSSION ITEM:

SECURITY AT SCHOOL BOARD ADMINISTRATION

BUILDING DURING MONTHLY MEETINGS

COMMITTEE:

INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL

RELATIONS

Recent investigations by the Inspector General have outlined deficiencies in the security at the SBAB complex and the opportunities to better monitor access to and from the buildings within its campus. Additionally, several board members have raised concern recently on the need to enhance security measures on the days of school board meetings.

It is recommended that the board discuss this in plenary to reach consensus on the implementation of new measures on board meeting days.

RECOMMENDED BY MR. FRANK J. BOLAÑOS:

That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida direct the Superintendent and Chief of Police to implement a pilot of new security procedures to be used at the School Board Administration Building complex for all board meetings beginning with the June 15, 2005 regular meeting.

Revi

REVISED **B-9**